
 
 

Minnehaha Creek Watershed District  
 Board Retreat  

 
Board of Board of Managers: 

Sherry White, President; Brian Shekleton, Vice President; Richard Miller, 
Treasurer; Kurt Rogness, Secretary; Bill Becker, Manager; Pam Blixt, Manager; 

William Olson, Manager 
 

District Offices 
 

Thursday April 7, 2016 
 
5:30 pm – 6:00 pm Dinner 
 
6:00 pm  Board Meeting Call to Order and Roll Call 
 

1. 2017 Budget - Staff 

2. Board discussion: gathering ideas with potential budget - Board  

3. Committee, Workshop and Board Meeting Schedule- Erdahl 

and White 

4. Governance Policies – Smith 

5. Other 

9:00 pm                 Adjourn  

 


